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:Become a Relative 

or Foster Caregiver 

Did you know native children are removed from their homes at 2-3 

times the rate of their white counterparts and are often not placed 

with relatives or other Indian familes? (NICWA.org) 

As a foster parent, you can make a difference! 

If you've ever thought about becoming a relative or foster caregiver, 

then please contact the Pechanga Child and Family Services 

Department to learn more. We can answer any questions you may have 

regarding the application process, funding info, upcoming training 

classes, and your rights and resposibilities as a caregiver. 

You can contact the Pechanga Child and Family Services at 
(951) 770-6106 or email Rebecca Barrientos at
rbarrientos@pechanga-nsn.gov


